
The Cady Town board met Monday October 3, 2016 at 8:00 pm at the town hall.  Mike 

Tully,  Bob Klanderman, Jim Mikla, Teresa Trealoff and Shelly Ninneman were in 

attendance 

Chairman Tully called the meeting to order.  Motion was made by Chairman Tully and 

second by Supervisor Klanderman to accept the September minutes as read.  Motion was 

passed. 

2017 proposed budget was reviewed. 

Reviewed fee schedule and no changes were made. 

Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Chairman Tully to sign 2017 contract 

with Kleven Property Assessment, LLC for tax assessing for $7,400. Motion passed. 

 Chairman Tully updated the board on the roads.    

Bills were reviewed and paid.   

Next board meeting will by November 7, 2016  

Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Supervisor Mikla.  

Motion passed. 

Shelly Ninneman 

Clerk 

 


